
 
 

CenterPoint Energy to close Wayzata Blvd. at Texas Ave. S. from 
August 10 to late August 2020 

 
Text-to-subscribe for updates regarding this construction project by sending  

CNP TEXASAVES to 468311 

Dear Property Owner,  
 
At CenterPoint Energy, we are committed to providing timely and relevant information to our customers 
and the general public to minimize inconvenience or disruption due to our construction activities.   
 
Where have the crews been so far?  
From spring to fall 2020, CenterPoint Energy’s authorized contractors have been and will continue to 
work along Texas Ave. S., Cedar Lake Rd. and Virginia Ave. S. between Wayzata Blvd. and Minnetonka 
Blvd. Since Phases 1 and 2 are concluding, Phase 3 of 4 will begin in the week of August 10, 2020. 
 
Where will the crews be this summer and fall? 
CenterPoint Energy’s authorized contractor,  Michels Corporation, will perform Phase 3. On Texas 
Avenue S., the crews will begin work at the north and south ends of the project at I-394 and Minnetonka 
Boulevard respectively, working toward the middle of the route.  
 
What are the estimated traffic impacts for Wayzata Blvd. and Texas Ave. S.? 
From Monday, August 10 to the end of August 2020, the intersection of Texas Avenue S. and Wayzata 
Boulevard, the south frontage road of I-394, will have staged closures to allow space for the crews to 
replace the natural gas main. During this time, traffic will be detoured to Cedar Lake Road, Louisiana 
Avenue, Laurel Avenue and Winnetka Avenue.  
 
From August 10 to Wednesday, August 12, the crews will close westbound traffic on Wayzata Boulevard 
at Texas Avenue S. During this time, westbound traffic will be detoured to Louisiana Avenue, Laurel 
Avenue and Winnetka Avenue. From August 12 to the end of August 2020, the crews will close 
westbound and eastbound traffic on Wayzata Boulevard at Texas Avenue S.  
 
How can I contact CenterPoint Energy? 
To learn more about this project or to sign up for construction updates, please visit our Construction 
Zone website at CenterPointEnergy.com/Construction. In addition, you can contact one of the following 
CNP resources:  
 

• Communication Specialist, Hannah Gullickson, at 612-321-5546 

• Information Hotline at csv.constructionservices@centerpointenergy.com  
• Restoration at csv.restoration@centerpointenergy.com or 612-321-5477 
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By upgrading these pipelines, they will continue to operate safely for years to come. CenterPoint Energy 
has provided safe, clean and efficient natural gas service to Minnesota communities for more than 145 
years. We are proud of this record and strive to improve it by educating the public about the benefits of 
natural gas at CenterPointEnergy.com/BeSafe. We appreciate your business, look forward to serving 
you, and wish you a safe and well season. 
 

 

http://www.centerpointenergy.com/BeSafe

